

THE LIONS ROAR

The Official Newsletter of the Manitowish Waters Lions Club

Manitowish Waters, WI 54545 https://www.mwlionsclub.com May 2023



PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Well...The Lions event season is officially open and our first event of the year kicked off this past Saturday night at Aberdeen and was a rousing success. We had an awesome turnout, at a great venue and everyone pulled together to make sure that our guests had a great time.

This was our second year for this event. We continue to get better at the upfront organization of the event to make sure everything runs smoothly and that all our donors and supporters of the event have fun.

When the dust settled, we raised approximately \$30,000 on the night... Wow!

Numerous thanks are in order.... Lynn and Dan as Co-Chairmen, Larry Voss and the Aberdeen staff for a great

venue and great food, Jean Schroeder and family for all they do behind the scenes to keep us organized, all the Lions that helped set up and support the event, our generous donors and all the guests that make it possible.

Funds from this event will help support all our local and Lions causes.

Since the last Lions Roar your Board elections took place.... At our April dinner meeting membership voted on 2-year terms for nominated directors and voted on the officers for this year. Congrats to all the nominees and thank you for the work you put in to help make our club a strong and growing club.



Our next big event is the May 18th Dinner Banquet at little Bohemia.... This is awards night and the Citizen of the Year, Lion of the Year, Melvin Jones and Birch Sturm winners will be announced. We will also introduce our new members and induct

them at the meeting. Bob
Cook (Scholarship Chair) will
introduce our 2 scholarship
winners for this year. This is
always a fun night. Please let
Lynn Schroeder know your
intention to attend and your
dinner choice (Champagne
Chicken or Prime Rib) @
715-604-2118. Hope to see
everyone!

Your event Chairmen will be meeting this week for lunch to begin organizing for this summer's events like Bingo, Flea Market, Pork Chop Dinners, Pancake Day. We have a lot to do and we have a good crew to get it done!! Thanks to this year's event Chairs Phil Rose, Larry Voss, John Hilbert and John Hanson. We couldn't do it without them but as you know they need support. To help at any of our events please reach out. It's a good way to get involved, meet you fellow Lions and you will have a better appreciation for the work that's put in and the good we do as Lions.

See everyone soon at the Banquet and at our Memorial Day Weekend Pancake Day.

Cheers, Mike



ELECTION RESULTS

DIRECTORS - 2025

Mike McKeon Dan Meier Phil Rose Lynn Schroeder Bill Vogel

OFFICERS

President, Mike McKeon

1st Vice President, Lynn Schroeder

2nd Vice President, Dave Hanson

Secretary, Bill Vogel

Treasurer, Larry Voss



Bill Koehler Kevin Birschbach Laurel Tschurwald

New Member Profile: Bill Koehler and his wife Lori have been Manitowish Waters residents since 2005. They enjoy all the area outdoor activities including hiking, biking, skiing, golf and fishing. Make sure to say "Hi" to Bill and Lori when you see them!



Lions Highway Clean-up Thursday May 25

We have typically held this event on the Friday before Memorial weekend. Some of you have asked if we could move the clean-up date to the Thursday before Memorial weekend allowing more family time for Friday and the holiday weekend.

With that in mind, we will be scheduling the event on **Thursday May 25th.** The clean-up takes about 2 hours or less depending upon how many volunteers we have. This takes place on US Highway 51. Our section starts at the intersection of County road W and US 51, and goes to the Vilas-Iron County line.

We will meet at the Community Church parking lot (located near the intersection CR-W and US-51) at 9 AM. Trash bags, pickers and safety vests will be provided. This is one of the many ways the MW Lions serve our community. It's also an opportunity to meet fellow Lions and of course it's always fun to pick up trash...right? We do come across some of the strangest things.

Please contact Randy Lang at 715-571-4447 (call or text), or email at <u>rilang49@gmail.com</u> if you can attend.

OFFICERS

President: M. McKeon (2025) 847-732-7460 1st V.P.: L. Schroeder (2025) 920-621-7366 2nd V.P.: Dave Hanson (2024) 715-904-0517 Secretary: Bill Vogel (2025) 262-227-9652 Treasurer: Larry Voss (2024) 608-201-5297

DIRECTORS

Phil Rose (2025) 715-686-2033
Dan Meier (2025) 715-904-0053
John Hanson (2024) 715-543-8413
Randy Lang (2024) 715-571-4447

APPOINTED COMMITTEE HEADS

 Membership: P. Puccinelli
 715-904-0951

 T. Twister: Dan Meier
 715-904-0053

 Lion Tamer: Dave Hanson
 715-904-0517

 Past Pres.: Tim Casey
 920-327-0473

 Webmaster: M. McKeon
 847-732-7460

 Bingo: Larry Voss
 608-201-5297

 Cash Raffle: John Hilbert
 715-892-0693

 Deer Hide Collection: D. Henske 715-543-2942

Dinner Arrangements:

 Hwy Clean-Up: Randy Lang
 715-571-4447

 Lions' Apparel: Jim Higgin
 715-543-8282

 Newsletter: Dave Hamilton
 262-955-4543

 Pancakes: John Hanson
 715-543-2438

 Pork Chop Dinners: J. Hilbert
 715-892-0693

 Publicity: Dennis Hill
 715-543-2681

 & Steve Clausen
 608-698-4714

Refreshment Service:

Brock Orwig 715-686-2623 & Don Zickert 715-543-2142 Sportsmen's Night Dan Meier 715-543-2774 & Lynn Schroeder 920-621-7366

Sunshine: Board

Vision Screening: Phil Rose 715-686-2033 Dinner Programs: Dennis Hill 715-543-2681

Education & Scholarships:

Bob Cook 920-660-9327 Flea Market: Phil Rose 715-686-2033 Golf Tournament: John Hanson 715-543-2438



May Lions Birthdays

Robert Cook

Barry Hopkins

Daniel Meier



Please support our advertisers. See the last page of the newsletter for their information.



May 18: MW Lions Awards Banquet

May 28: Lions Pancake Breakfast

June 8, 15, 22, 29: Flea Market & Farmers Market

June 15: Pork Chop Dinner

June 19, 26: Bingo



VKB Wealth Management Group

John Hilbert Vice President - Financial Advisor

8613 US Hwy 51N Minocqua, WI 54548

715.858.3104 715.858.3100 844.939.3100 715.858.3119

A division of RBC Capital Markets, LLC, member NYSE/FINRA/SIPC







(715) 543-8036 5967 County Rd W (PO Box 457) Manitowish Waters, WI 54545

BRIAN R. FORREST Vice President

BAUERS ELECTRIC

Residential - Commerical - New Construction - Remodels Generac Generator Sales and Service

BJ Bauers - President PO Box 344 Manitowish Waters, WI 54545 715-904-0093 bauerselectric@yahoo.com

GENERAC Authorized Generac Dealer

Lot Clearing

Brush Cutting



THE CONSTRUCTION COMPANY



MANITOWISH WATERS, WI 54545 715-604-2021 w5dale@hotmail.com

Lee & Associates INSURANCE

IGU MEMBER

Phone (715) 543-2557 Toll Free (800) 457-2025 Fax Cell (715) 543-2871 (715) 490-3910

steve@insurancegroupwi.com Steven E. Lee

www.insurancearoupwi.com 51N38 Highway 51 • PO Box 290 • Manitowish Waters, WI 54545



ChucksMW@gmail.com

715-904-2707 CHUCK KRAMER

5696 Hwy 51 South, Manitowish Waters, WI 54545



Septic System Digging-

Road Building

WILLIAM DIETZ Vice President

DIETZ'S SERVICE INC.

P.O. BOX 227 6090 COUNTY RD. W Manitowish Waters, Wisconsin 54545 (715) 543-2144



Randy Nilsson, CGP PHIUS Certified Builder**
General Contractor

PO Box 698, Mercer, WI 54547 (715) 476-0122 Office (715) 776-0122 Cell info@greatlakescarpentry.com www.greatlakescarpentry.com

High Performance Timber Frame, SIP and Passive House Design







LITTLE STAR GARAGE

Actually The Big Star of The North
• Since 1957 •

Phone 715-543-8300 CAR PORT SALES P.O. Box 226, 5699 USH 51 Manitowish Waters, WI 54545

